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Comments: To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter in opposition to the Stibnite Gold Project proposed by Midas Gold. The destruction of any

part of Idaho for Profit, or any other reason, is unacceptable. The long term effect from large scale mining is far

reaching. Large scale mining negatively affects not only the land but water and wildlife too. These negative

results are not limited to just Idaho but all the way to the Pacific Ocean with the repercussions following all the

way along. The profits from this proposed mine will not 'fix' any existing problem only create more problems. The

decision should not be made because of a monetary outcome.

Sincerely,

A Multi-Generational Idaho Native

 


